
RUN IN CLASSIFIEDS AS A STANDARD PUBLIC NOTICE
(January 17, 2024) 
(January 24, 2024)

Questions? Contact Kelsey McLennan at 361-782-2072 

AD STARTS HERE: 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
Jackson County

The County of Jackson is soliciting professional engineering and topographic surveying services in support of the 
development of a Jackson County Cox and Keller Creeks Drainage Master Plan.  Accordingly, the County is seeking to 
contract with a licensed Engineering/Surveying Firm (individual/firm) who has experience with the development of hydrologic 
and hydraulic 2D modeling for the purpose of drainage master plan development, FEMA Cost Benefit Analysis strategies, 
watershed planning and modeling, and conducting public meetings. These services are being solicited to assist the County 
with implementation of a FEMA Flood Mitigation Assistance Project Scoping contract from the Texas Water Development 
Board.  
Specifications may be obtained at the office of the County Auditor, Jackson County Services Building, 411 N Wells, Room 
201, Edna, Texas 77957 or online at www.co.jackson.tx.us. Please email your proposal of services and a statement of 
qualifications for the proposed services to jacksoncounty@co.jackson.tx.us  Attn: Michelle Darilek, Jackson County Auditor.
Proposals shall be received by the County no later than 2:00 pm on Thursday, February 1, 2024 to be considered. The 
County reserves the right to negotiate with any and all individuals or firms that submit proposals.  Section 3 Residents and 
Business Concerns, Minority Business Enterprises, Small Business Enterprises and Women Business Enterprises, and 
Labor Surplus Vendors are encouraged to submit proposals.  The County of Jackson is an Affirmative Action/Equal 
Opportunity Employer.  Servicios de traducción están disponibles por peticion. 

AD ENDS HERE:

PRINT IN CLASSIFIEDS AS A STANDARD PUBLIC NOTICE

Run Dates January 17, 2024 
January 24, 2024 

Newspaper Jackson County Herald Tribune  

Billing to Jackson County Auditor 411 N. Wells St. Rm. 201 Edna TX 77957

Questions call Kelsey McLennan 361-782-2072 

Due at Paper January 12, 2024 


